
Athletic Events/Release Time 4/22 Lunch
Detention

TBA V Stunt @ Wood Creek
4:00 PM JV Baseball VS Bradshaw Christian 2:30 PM Release

TBA
Mrs. Supernaw RM E21

4/122, 4/23 & 4/25

A p r i l  2 2 ,  2 0 2 4

Daily Bulletin
Sutter Union High School

Sign-ups for 2024-2025 Student Council Class Officer positions will begin on Monday April 15th
and end on Wednesday April 24th in each Social Science Classroom. Students that do not have a
Social Science class can sign-up directly with Mrs. Franco in Room E24.

 Juniors and Seniors that would like to run for an ASB Executive Officer position will need to
sign-up with Mrs. Franco no later than Thursday, April 18th. Election Speeches for ASB Officer
elections will take place on Wednesday April 24th during 6th period. (4/24)

CSF will have a meeting on Thursday, April 25th at lunch in the PAC. Pizza will be available to
purchase. We will be going over community service opportunities as well and other important
details. (4/25)

ATTENTION STUDENTS: Any student planning to go to prom who owes detentions will not be
allowed to buy a ticket until all detentions are served. If you are unsure if you owe detentions
please see Mr. Giovannoni or Mrs. Bradbury in the Front Office.

The Sutter High School Drama Club presents “Little Women,” a well-known story that
chronicles the lives, loves, and losses of four sisters growing up during the Civil War era. This
classic was recently adapted to the big screen by “Barbie” director Greta Gerwig. Shows begin
at 7 p.m. this Thursday and Friday, April 18 and 19, and next Monday and Tuesday, April 22
and 23 in the Performing Arts Center. Tickets are $12 at the door. $8 for students with ASB.
(4/23)



Yuba College has released their Class Schedule for both the Summer and the Fall 2024
terms. Students that are interested in taking college courses this summer and/or fall need
to sign up, via the Counseling and Career Center clipboard, to speak with their counselor to
discuss possible college course options and to receive the NEW Dual Enrollment
paperwork; the process and paperwork have changed.

 Mrs. Collazo is available, Monday - Friday, before school and during the lunch period to
answer any Yuba College Dual Enrollment questions and to sign High School Request
Forms. NOTE: High School Request Forms cannot be signed until you meet with your
counselor and get their approval for the courses that you are trying to enroll in. (6/7)

SPRING FLING WEEK is here! April 22-26 Spirit Days are:
 Monday: MAD HATTER DAY
 Tuesday: HIPPIE/BOHO DAY
 Wednesday: 'MERICA DAY
 Thursday: TACKY TOURIST DAY
 Friday: BEACH/HAWAIIAN DAY
 Next Friday April 26th we will be on Rally Schedule for our BEACH-Themed Rally in the
South Gym!Wear your Hawaiian Shirts, Beach Shirts/shorts, sunglasses, visors, etc.
THERE WILL BE A BEST-DRESSED CONTEST DURING THE RALLY AND A STUDENT
AND STAFF MEMBER will be winning a Gift Card! (4/26)


